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Weekly News – Friday 8th March 2019  
 

Year 5 
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

We had a lovely end to the week with World Book Day and Bounce 
for Books. There were some brilliant costumes on Thursday and the 
children were very excited to see each other dressed up. Special 
mention needs to go to the children who entered the Book in a Box 
competition. The boxes were excellent and it was clear that the 
children had really thought carefully about how to display their 
chosen book. Much of the work was incredibly detailed and intricate. 
The winning boxes will be on display in reception. The prizewinners are 
off to visit the ‘Alligator’s Mouth’ children’s bookshop in Richmond, 
where they will choose new books for the school. Well done to all 
involved. 

Lime and Cedar began their clarinet lessons last week and will now 
be able to bring their instruments home - if they have had the letter 
signed by their parents. Please encourage the children to get 
practising! 

We understand there were a few issues with accessing the homework 
on Mathletics last week. We have had another go this week! Please 
let us know if the problems persist. Thanks. 

Have a good weekend! 

Year 5 Team               
 

Homework Reminder 

Maths Homework:  The homework this week has been set on Mathletics in 
honour of World Maths Day, which is coming up next week. Please log on 
and complete the tasks your teacher has set for you. 

Spelling 

This week the children should be learning the (and we will test the root 
words). The complete Y5/Y6 word list can be found in your child’s school 
diary. Do not forget that you should continue to revise the Y3/4 list. Your 
child may have been given an individual list of words to learn. If so, they 
should focus on these as a priority.   

 

  Date Reminders 

World Maths Day 
Tuesday 12th March 

Nurse’s visit 
Wednesday 13th March 

Science Workshops 
Thursday 14th March 

Red Nose Day (mufti) 
Friday 15th March 

Parent Consultations 
Wed 20th & Thu 21st March 

 

Announcements 
Please complete the yellow 
forms and codes of conduct for 
the residential trip. These need to 
be returned ASAP. 

Please note that we have been 
advised that your child’s passport 
should have at least 6 months 
remaining on it when we go to 
France in September.  

 

 

 

    

 


	Homework Reminder

